
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE JULY 9, 2024  
SANDOVAL COUNTY REGULAR SCHEDULED  

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION MEETING  
 
 

The previously scheduled Sandoval County Board of Planning and Zoning 
Commissioners meeting scheduled for Tuesday, July 9, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. has been 
cancelled due to no cases being submitted for that date.  

 

The Sandoval County Board of Planning & Zoning Commissioners next regularly 
scheduled meeting is Tuesday, August 13, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. on the third floor of the 
Sandoval County Administrative building at 1500 Idalia Rd., Building D., 
Bernalillo, New Mexico 87004.  

 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Director of Planning and Zoning, 
(Daniel J. Beaman) at 505.867.7617. 

 

 


